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From: Bryan Keup
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: proposed apartment in Rivers Crossing Subdivision
Date: Saturday, January 15, 2022 9:36:59 AM
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Hello Doug,
I am writing you in opposition to the apartment building being built in Rivers Crossing
Subdivision.  I do understand that the land has been vacant for many years and
deserves to have something built there.  My largest concern is the traffic flow onto
Rapids Trail.  River Rd is already a very dangerous stretch of road with all the traffic
from Rivers Crossing And West High School.  I would have much less of an issue
with the apartment being built there if the entrance and exit for it went to Saylesville
Rd only.


Bryan Keup
3545 Rivers Crossing Dr
Waukesha.
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